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PLEASE RETURN TO YOUR CHILD’S 
CONDUCTOR BY SATURDAY 7th DECEMBER 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Your son/daughter has been selected to perform at BEAT’s gala concert All 
Under One Sky at the Royal Albert Hall (RAH) on Tuesday 1st April 2025 at 
7pm.   

 

As there will be rehearsals on the day, I am enclosing a letter for your 
son/daughter’s Head Teacher requesting absence for the day.  

 

Please could you complete the attached form to confirm your son/daughter’s 
participation in the event, and whether or not they wish to travel on the 
coaches provided to the RAH.  Coaches will be leaving from the Power 
League in Pursley Road, Mill Hill, sometime in the morning (time to be 
confirmed). Please let us know if you have more than one child taking part 
and if they wish to travel together – otherwise we will try to seat students 
with members of their own band/orchestra on the coaches.  

There will be no return coach and you will be expected to collect your 
son/daughter at the end of the concert. 

Information regarding the purchase of tickets will be sent out shortly. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sharon Broughall 

CEO, BEAT 
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ROYAL ALBERT HALL 2025 

I confirm that my child will be attending BEAT’s Gala Concert, All Under One Sky. 

My child will travel by coach from Power League Mill Hill / I will organise my child’s transport to 
the Royal Albert Hall. *PLEASE DELETE AS APPROPRIATE 

 

Name of child: 

BEAT Ensemble: 

Emergency contact (name/number): 

School: 

Medical issues: 

 

Additional needs: 

 

 

Photographic consent  

I have been made aware that my child is taking part in a public performance and that photos and 
recordings may be made as part of the event, and the event will also be livestreamed on the Internet. 
If I do not want photos taken of my child, I have informed my child’s Academy head (Kerry Reid or 
Sophie Boden) who will inform the relevant people. In this case I am aware that as this is a public 
performance, and whilst steps will be taken to prevent photography without consent in a public 
performance, it is difficult to police, and I am aware that BEAT cannot accept liability in this case. 

 

 

Signed by: 

 

Parent/carer (print name):     Date: 

 

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM AND THE CONSENT FORM FROM YOUR CHILD’S SCHOOL BY 
DECEMBER 7TH 2024 

 
 

 


